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IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO RECEIVE  
E-MAILS FROM THE CHURCH PLEASE 

NOTIFY THE CHURCH OFFICE. 

 

Sunday April 7, Rev. Rach’s sermon title 
will be “Being Devoted to One Another” 
and is based on the scripture passages         
Hosea 10:12-13 and Galatians 6:1-10. 

  

This Weeks Video: 

 “Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper 
time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.”  
                                                                           Galatians  6:9
  

Rev. Geoff Rach, Pastor 
Telephone: 412-745-2010 
pastor@levelgreenchurch.org 

Sherri Murray, Family Ministry 
Coordinator 
Familymin@levelgreenchurch.org 

 

Joan Bennett, Administrative Asst. 
Paula Lee, Secretary 
Telephone: 412-372-5370 
office@levelgreenchurch.org 

Check This Out

 
 

Our April Intergenerational Gathering will take place on 
Sunday, April 14 from 5:00 – 7:00 PM.  We start with a 

meal in Fellowship Hall then move into a time of 
discipleship.  All are welcome to join! 

  

http://www.levelgreenchurch.org/
https://www.facebook.com/LevelGreenChurch
http://www.redstonepresbytery.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4sT7jtAk-kpPgvhGyDAXkA
https://www.youtube.com/embed/HmrZvyS5kr4?feature=oembed


Level Green Presbyterian Church Friday News April 5, 2024 

 This Week at LGPC: 
 SUNDAY, APRIL 7 

    8:00 a.m. - Worship Service 

    9:15 a.m. – Sunday School 

    10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 

    8:30 p.m. – AA Meeting 

MONDAY, APRIL 8 

    6:30 p.m. – Lois Ruth Circle 

TUESDAY, APRIL 9 

      7:00 p.m. – Session Meeting 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10 

    3:45 p.m. – Bible Club (LGES) 

    7:00 p.m. – Choir Practice  

 

 

  

    

  

 

  

  

  

  

In Other News: 
 

Time To Order Your Church Tees, Sweatshirts, and Hoodies! 
 

We will be begin taking orders for church shirts this Sunday, April 7th before and after the 8 AM and 
10:30 AM services.  We will continue taking orders on April 14, April 21, and April 28 before and after 
both services. The deadline for ordering is April 29.   You will also be able to order your shirts in the 
church office.  We do request payment at the time of your order.  Excel Sportwear did a wonderful job 
designing the shirts for us.  Once the order is turned in on or around April 30, it will take approximately 
two weeks for delivery of our shirts.  Thank you in advance for your purchases!  The shirts are a great 
way to show our unity in Christ and will help in inviting people to our church. 

 

                                                      Outreach Committee 
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